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IHS Were not our hearts burning as he spoke to us on the road …  And they recognized him  IN  THE  BREAKING  OF  THE  BREAD Gospel of Luke 24: 13-35 Holy   Name   o f   Jesus   Catho l i c   Chu rch  1 0 2 3 5  A s h b r o o k   D r i v e ,   S a i n t   L o u i s ,   M i s s o u r i ,   6 3 1 3 7  3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 2 3 1 0      F a x   3 1 4 . 8 6 8 . 3 9 1 9  Gina Keppler  314-868-4824 Judy Mantch 314-868-7995 Anna Petroff 314-869-2936 Ted Piekutowski  314-355-7288 Judi Sams  314-869-2589   Bob Stolte  314-869-8147  Weekend Mass Schedule  Saturday    4:00 pm  Standard Time       5:00 pm  Daylight Time Sunday     8:00am, 10:30am  Daily Mass Schedule  6:30 am Tuesday/Thursday 8:00 am Monday/Wednesday/Friday 8:00 am Wednesday/Thursday Christ Light of the Nations School Check the Bulletin each week for schedule changes.  Holy Days of Obligation  8:00 am, and 7:00 pm  Civil Holidays  9:00 am  Sacrament of Reconciliation   Saturdays 2:30-3:30 (CST);  3:30-4:30 (CDT) Advent & Lent Reconciliation  Services By appointment at any time— call priest directly. Liturgy of the Hours  7:35am  Monday/Wednesday/Friday  Eucharistic Adoration 7:00am Tuesday-midnight Wednesday   Becoming a Catholic Christian    The parish has a year-round/on-going process to assist adults in  becoming Catholic.  It also has a special program for older  unbaptized children.  Both can start any time.  Call Deacon George (868-2310) for further information 

Sacrament of Marriage  Engaged couples begin preparation for the Sacrament of Marriage at least 6 months before their wedding.  Please remember—a wedding date will not be scheduled until the assessment of their readiness for the Sacrament of Marriage has been completed.  Contact the rectory for more information.  Weddings are not scheduled during the Season of Lent. Anointing of the Sick  The sacrament is for those having  surgery, the seriously ill, the  chronically ill, and those near death.  If you know in advance that you are going to the hospital, call one of the priests to arrange for anointing at home or church.  In addition the sacrament is celebrated at church on the first Saturday of the month after evening Mass and on the third Sunday of the month after 8:00 Mass.  It may be repeated as needed.  A PLEDGE TO P A R I S H  L I F E  My parish is composed of  people like me.  I help make it what it is. It will be friendly, if I am.   Its pews will be filled, if I help fill them.  It will do great work, if I work. It will make generous gifts to  causes, if I am a generous giver.  It will bring other people into its  community,  if I invite and bring them.  It will be a parish of loyalty and love, of fearlessness and faith, and a parish with a noble spirit, if I, who make it what it is, am filled with these same things.  Therefore, with the help of God,  I shall dedicate myself to the task of being all the things that I want my parish to be. 

Parish Pastoral Leadership Father Michael Henning Pastor     mickeylee48@sbcglobal.net    Sister Rose Mercurio, SSND Pastoral Associate           rosessnd@sbcglobal.net Ms. Juanita Blackshear Director of Administration & Programs  jblackshear52@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Buffy Modde Parish Nurse parishnurse.hnoj@sbcglobal.net Mrs. Theresa McWilliams Director of Music          tmacwms@sbcglobal.net Deacon George Watson Permanent Deacon                hgwatson@msn.com         Deacon Matthew Duban     Permanent Deacon        meduban@sbcglobal.net         Mrs. Judy Krenn      Youth Ministry Coordinator    judykrenn@aol.com  Christ Light of the Nations Catholic School 1650 Redman Avenue St. Louis, Mo.  63138, 314.741.0400  Sister Mary Lawrence, SSND Principal Sr_mary@charter.net  Parish Support Staff  Mrs. Sandy Miesner Parish Secretary          parishoffice10235@sbcglobal.net Mr. Steve Jones Maintenance Coordinator Mr. David Vaughn Parish Custodian Mrs. Rose Fox Rectory Housekeeping  Parish Pastoral Council Patrick Barrett  314-388-2439 Betty Easley  314-388-0263  
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 THIS WEEKEND PLEASE WELCOME TO OUR PARISH  Father John Hansen, SMP, a member of the Society of Our Mother of Peace.  Each year our parish participates in the Missionary Cooperation  Appeal Plan of the Society for the Propagation of the Faith, serving the needs of parishes in the United States and around the world.  Father John will be preaching at all Masses on behalf of the Society of Our Mother of Peace founded in 1966, serving in the Philippines, Nigeria, and our own country.  The apostolic work of the Society includes door-to-door evangelization as well as helping others deepen their awareness of God through retreats,  spiritual direction, and involvement in the Society’s mission.  In solidarity with the missionary work of our Church throughout the world, there will be a second collection in support of Father Hansen’s community.  Daily Mass this week will be at 8:00am, Monday thru Friday.  The presider will be Father David Polek, CSSR. 
Highlights of Life in Our Community Our Parish Life Good for You - Good for Others Details in your bulletin or Parish Directory. Being involved insures the vitality of our parish.  Sunday, August 22nd Twenty-first Sunday in Ordinary Time • Parish Credit Union  Monday, August 23rd • Exercise Class  Tuesday, August 24th • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits  Wednesday, August 25th • Eucharistic Adoration & Visits • Parish Quilting   Thursday, August 26th  Friday, August 27th • Youth Group Luau  Saturday, August 28th  • Sacrament of Penance   Sunday, August 29th Twenty-secondSunday in Ordinary Time • Parish Credit Union   Coming Special Events  Fall Festival and Homecoming Saturday, September 11th Volunteer Sign-Up Sheets  are located at all church entrances.   Please make your decision to get involved  as a Festival Volunteer as soon as possible.  Listening Session on Catholic Education Tuesday, October 5th Trinity Catholic High School Selected gathering of parish leaders and parents to discuss the advancement of Archbishop Carlson’s vision for Catholic education.  Archdiocesan Pastoral Assembly Saturday, October 30th Cardinal Rigali Center 1st annual gathering of parish leaders from across the Archdiocese focusing this year on Evangelization.  

Christ Light of the Nations Preschool  is enrolling for the 3 and 4 year old programs .  Full and half days are available.  Before and aftercare is also available.  Please contact the school office for more details @ 741-0400. Dear Parishioners, As we begin a new school year on Monday, we would like to thank all of you once again for your support of Christ, Light of the Nations.  I am humbled as I see your generosity reflected in the “red envelopes”, the many people recycling newspapers before and after weekend Masses instead of just recycling them at home, and the countless other ways that you have continued to support us throughout the summer.  You are truly an important part of our school community.  On  Wednesday, August 25, at 11:15 am, we will celebrate  our beginning of the school year prayer service.  We invite all of you to join with us as we celebrate a new year and our new theme “Ignite the Light”.  Please continue to pray for us, as we continue to pray for each of you! Sincerely, in Christ, our Light, Karen Dafflitto, CRE The Christ Light of the Nation music room is in need of some usable musical instruments. Anyone having any guitars, trumpets, drums etc they are no longer  using and would like to donate them, please call the school office at 741-0400.  Any instrument would greatly be appreciated. 
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       August 28-29  5:00pm  Jennifer Krsul*, Mary Krsul*, Carol Oldendorf, Barb Ellington, Dee Hooser, Laura Lucido, Judy  Mantych, Tony Migliazzo, Eileen Mills-D  8:00am  Laura Petroff*, Anne Schwanz*, Sr. Rose, Rita Nieman, Bernice Parciak, Pat Stolte, Marie Tabor, Frank Albers, Martin Audrain-D  10:30am  Mike Walsh*, Linda Byrns*, Regina Anderson, Joan Cuidon, Pat Edgar, Jeanne Field, Minnie Huston, Mary Harris, Lori Garner-D          August 28-29  5:00pm Mary Migliazzo 8:00am John Kulla 10:30am Judy Krenn            August 23—27  8:00am Jim Cuidon and Joann Dougherty     August 28-29  5:00pm Jackson Compas, Jonah Durbin & Terry   Stocking 8:00am Andrew & Dan Gerhart 10:30am Juliana & Grace Modde & Michael Brooks         August 28-29  5:00pm David & Ruth Oppy 8:00am Mike & Steve Paro 10:30am Keppler Family    

  MASS INTENTIONS   MONDAY August 23 8:00am  Andrew Maixner  TUESDAY August 24 8:00am  Marcella Nogalki  WEDNESDAY  August 25 8:00am  H & M Zahn        THURSDAY  August 26 8:00am  Marilyn Schenetzke  FRIDAY August 27 8:00am  Mildred Harbke  SATURDAY August 28 5:00pm  Michael Rozanski  SUNDAY  August 29 8:00am  Gert Uhlenbrock 10:30am Robert Gravlin Eucharistic Ministers  Serving Our Lord in the ministry as an Extra Ordinary Minister of Holy Communion is a privilege.  Anyone who would be interested in assisting at Mass in this ministry, please  contact Linda Schneider at 868-2374 Covenant network  The Journey Home is one of many programs of  conversion, inspiration and hope that can be heard on AM 1460 KHOJ Catholic radio.  You will also hear shows such as Catholic Answers Live, Life on the Rock, and Faith and Family.  Plus, the daily Holy Mass, the Rosary, and the Divine Mercy Chaplet.  For a program schedule and a free CD, please call 752-7000 or toll-free (877)305-1234. 
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        QUESTIONS, QUESTIONS, QUESTIONS  Have you ever wondered who is responsible for all the wonderful in-services we’ve had?  Ever attended any of those in-services?  Ever had any ideas that you would like to see presented?  Ever wish you could be part of the planning?  WELL HERE IS YOUR CHANCE.  The Health and Wellness Committee is looking for some new members. You  are invited to attend a meeting on the 2nd Wednesday of each month. You are also given the opportunity to help plan all the various talks, events, etc. that  help to make our community a healthier community.  If you have any questions or are the least bit interested, please call Buffy or S. Rose at 868-2310.  This is your chance to be a part of a  wonderful ministry.  We hope to hear from you.  S.Rose and Buffy 

DEPRESSION VS SADNESS When is blue too blue?   It’s normal to feel sadness or grief when a loved one dies or you go through a divorce, an economic setback,  or even the death of a pet. Even  our own declining health or that of a loved one can cause sadness and grief. One way we often describe this feeling is we say we are feeling “blue.”  But when an occasional bad day stretches into two weeks or longer, however, clinical depression may be the cause. Unlike grief, which can be healing, depression is de-structive.  So, what is depression?  Major depression is a serious medical illness that affects approximately 5-8% of the adult population in a given year. Unlike nor-mal emotional experiences of sadness, loss or passing mood states, major depression is per-sistent and can significantly interfere with an individual’s thoughts, behavior, mood, activity and physical health. Among all medical ill-nesses, major depression is the leading cause of disability in the United States and many other developed countries.  Depression occurs twice as frequently in women as in men, for reasons that are not fully understood. More than one-half of those who experience a single episode of depres-sion will continue to have episodes that occur as frequently as once or even twice a year. The frequency of depressive illness as well as the severity of symptoms tends to increase over time. Depression can interfere with day-to-day living and can include lack of energy, problems in thinking and an overall feeling of despair and hopelessness. When symptoms of depression are severe and ongoing, see your doctor and talk with them regarding treat-ment.  Blessed is she who believed that the Lord’s word to her would be fulfilled: come, let us praise God, alleluia! Buffy Modde RN, Parish Nurse @ HNOJ 
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Please pray for the repose of the soul of all who have died this week.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed rest in peace.  Amen Auditions for Archdiocesan Choirs  The Fall Auditions for Archdiocesan Choirs are scheduled for the month of August.  The various choirs include: Archdiocesan Children’s Choir, for grades 4-8.  Rehearsals are Saturdays, 9:30 to 11:30am. The choir sings for liturgies at the cathedral and around the archdiocese.  They also will perform in Rome, Italy in December. Archdiocesan Adult Choir, adults.  Rehearsals are two Tuesdays and month (usually the 2nd and 4th) 7:30—9:30;m.  They sing for the major celebrations of the Archdiocese. Archdiocesan Handbell Choir, adults and high school.  Rehearsals are two Tuesdays a month (usually the 1st and the 3rd), 7:00—9:00pm.  They play bells for the cathedral liturgies as well as  Archdiocesan celebrations.  Music reading is very important. To schedule an audition and for additional informa-tion on the choirs and their schedules, please call the Cathedral Music office at 533-7662.  Choir info and schedules are also posted on the website at www.stlcathedralmusic.org. 

Annual Silver and Golden Wedding Jubilee Mass  A special Mass, celebrated by Archbishop Robert J. Carlson, will be held on Sunday, September 26, 2010 at 2:30pm at the Cathedral Basilica (4431  Lindell Blvd, 63108)  All those celebrating their 25th, 50th or 50 plus anniversary during 2010 who register before Tuesday, September 7,  will have their name and wedding date printed in the program and receive a certificate of congratulations.  Please call 792-7170 to make your reservation. REMINDER—St. Patrick Center 5th Sunday Casserole Chefs—August 29  Just a reminder that Sunday, August 29, is 5th  Sunday Chicken or Turkey Casserole Day.  Please bring your frozen casserole to the Community  Center no later than 8:30am that morning.  If you are not currently a 5th Sunday Casserole Chef and would like to become one, OR if you need help  getting your casserole to us, please contact wither Pat Stolte at 869-8147 or Judy LaBarbera at 869-9536.  Thanks for your continuing generosity!  And if you can’t squeeze it in this week, please include it next weekend. 
The Friends of Birthright are holding their ninth  annual Run/Walk on Saturday, August28, at Creve Coeur Park-Tremayne Shelter.  Check-in begins at 7:30am followed by a 6K Race around the Lake and 1 Mile Fun Walk at 8:30am and a 1/4 mile Youth Run with FREDBIRD at 9:15am.  You can register as an individual or team at www.firstgiving.com/birthrights or call 808-1845 Our Lady’s Inn Check out our new resale shop, Twice Blessed, 3302 Meramec, St. Louis, MO., 481-3332.   Open Tuesday—Saturday, 10-5.  All proceeds benefit Our Lady’s Inn.  We have lots of name brand and new items of women’s and children’s clothing, shoes, purses, jewelry and small home décor.  Come find boutique items at thrift store prices!  Lucy Hannegan, manager, Follow us on our blog to see the latest inventory.  twiceblessedresale.blogspot.com 
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 Fall Festival & Homecoming Saturday, September 11, 2010  9:00am Registration for 5 or 2 mile       Walk/Run $15.00 Entry Fee  11:00am Game booths, Face   Painting, Games of Chance, Basket Booth, White   Elephant Booth, Children’s Games  12pm-3pm Bingo in the Cafeteria  2pm-8pm Inflatables & Other Amusements  2pm-4pm Music by DJ  4pm-5pm Local Talent Hour  4pm-7pm BBQ Pork Steak Dinner  6pm-10pm Live Music by 3rd Degree  Food and Drink Available Throughout the Day! Chili Cook-off, Pull Tabs, Basket Raffle *************************************** Please see the Bulletin Boards outside of church for the volunteer sign-up sheets for the above events.  Remember it takes many people to make this event a success.  You can volunteer for one or more events. 

Fall Festival Basket Booth Many thanks for all the help and do-nations so far, but we are still in need of items for the “Basket Booth” and the deadline has been extended to  August 23rd.  You can still help by donating a check, cash or gift certificates to complete the  baskets we have started.  Envelopes can be found at all of the church entrances.  Donated items can be dropped off at the Parish Office.  We greatly  appreciate any and all contributions that will help make this booth a success, but in order to inventory and coordinate all the items, we need to receive your donations before the week of the Fall Festival. ANNUAL MISSOURI  CATHOLIC CONFERENCE  Please join others at the annual Missouri Catholic Conference. This year’s conference is held in Jeffer-son City, MO on October 2, 2010. The keynote speaker for this event is Bishop Emeritus John J. Leibrecht. Various workshop sessions, including sessions for Catholic youth, will fill the day, so families are encouraged to attend. Free child care will be provided along with a free lunch including a meal for vegetarians. The day ends with Mass con-celebrated by our Missouri Bishops at St. Peter Church in Jefferson City.  Registration is required to attend the workshops and to address your transportation needs. To register or for answers to your questions regarding the confer-ence please contact the Missouri Catholic Confer-ence: 573-635-7239 or 1-800-456-1679 or on the website: www.MOcatholic.org . A brochure with the listing of all the workshop sessions may be found on the tables at the church exits. 
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 PRAYER CHAIN      If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, please call either Betty Kondracki @868-0176 or Pat Edgar @868-4143.  If there is anyone who would like to be part of this rewarding ministry, we could always use another prayer partner. 21st Sunday in Ordinary Time  “For behold, some are last who will be first and some are first who will be last.”  LUKE 13:30  Our standards in our society are so different from God’s standards.  We often  rate or rank people by what they have, how powerful they are, or how suc-cessful they are.  Jesus reminds us that God will not judge us by the same earthly standards. 

Stewardship of Treasure Your Gifts of Support for Our Parish Mission  
    Gregg Murphy,  Shirley Dascher, Bill Singler, Martha Jenneman, Audrey Bermine, Mike  Petroff        Jane  Kickham,  Dave Murphy, Marvin Scott,  Evelyn Hoh 

Report on Parish  Collections Envelope Offerings $5,636.92 Loose Offerings $77.00 Total Sunday Collection: Parish Support $5,713.92 St. Vincent de Paul Society $2,242.00 
CLN ATHLETIC  ASSOCIATION  12TH ANNUAL GOLF  TOURNAMENT  SEPTEMBER 18, 2010  EAGLE SPRINGS GOLF COURSE  8:00AM TEE OFF  Gather your foursome and join us for 18 holes!! Only $75 per golfer includes golf, cart, lunch,  beverages, etc.  To register your team, call Paul Bober at 440-6999. Can’t make it but would still like to help out our  athletes?  Donations are accepted for the tournament for hole sponsorships, raffle items, or attendance prizes.  Contact Paul and we can pick up or you can mail your donation to 2830 Solway Ave.  St. Louis, MO. 63136 Thank you for your support to our athletes!!! 

White House Women’s Retreats—Fall 2010 Date  Time   Director Sept 13-16 Begins 11:30am Fr. Ed O’Brien Oct 4-7 Begins 11:30am Sr. Marie       Schwann, CSJ Oct 18-21 Begins 11:30am Fr. Dick Hadel Nov 15-18 Begins 11:30am Fr. Dick Hadel Nov 18-21 Begins  5:00pm Fr. Bob       Costello S.J. Are the hurried actions of life becoming a distrac-tion?  Close your day planner, unplug your computer, turn off your cell phone and come sit at the feet of our Lord.  Surrounded by the beauty and serenity of White House Retreat, you will be guided through the Spiritual Exercises of St. Ignatius that are the key-stone of the White House experience.  The fatigue of everyday life is something we do not recognize until we allow ourselves the luxury of uninterrupted rest.  You owe it to yourself to let go of the world and spend some quality time with our Lord.  Please con-tact Cyndi Barton at White House Retreat 314-416-6400 x 230 and visit www.whretreat.org 
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 “Meet Me In Manhattan Raffle”  The Society of St. Vincent de Paul in St. Louis is having the raffle of raffles to raise much needed funds to serve the poor!  Grand Prize:  Two roundtrip tickets to exciting New York City for four days and three nights.  You’ll stay in luxury, overlooking Central Park at the world-famous Essex hotel.  Next you’ll go to the new $1.5 billion dollar Yankee Stadium to see the Yanks play the first place Tampa Bay Rays.  Then it’s off to  dinner at BoBo Restaurant, Manhattan’s trendiest eatery, followed by a personal tour of the kitchen with celebrity chef, and St. Louis native, Patrick Connolly.  You’ll also enjoy two tickets to a top Broadway play!  And the coup de gras is meeting Bill O’Reilly in his Fox Studio while he hosts his #1 rated, “O’Reilly Factor”.  (Bring you camera) Oh yeah, the winning couple will also get $3,000 for a New York shopping spree!!  2nd Prize:  Roundtrip airfare for two, ANYWHERE in the entire continental United States!  3rd Prize:  Two tickets to the 2011 Super Bowl in the new 80,000 seat Cowboys Stadium in Arlington, Texas.  4th Prize:  Two tickets to the 2011, 82nd Annual Major League Baseball All-Star Game in Phoenix, Arizona!  5th Prize:  A $1,000 shopping spree at the unique, Weekends Only Furniture Stores.  Tickets are $100 each.  The drawing is August 30, 2010.  The trip is 9-20-10 to 9-2310.  All prizes are transferable.  Holy Name of Jesus SVDP keeps one half of each $100 ticket sold here.  Tickets are  available after weekend Masses, online at www.MeetMeInManhattan.org (specify Holy Name of Jesus Parish) or contact Judy at 869-3409. 

Holy Name Youth Group  Back to School  LUAU!  We welcome you to come and join our Youth Group for a “Luau” at Holy Name with Music by DJ MikeyMac, Fruit smoothies, snacks, games, and fun!  WHERE:  Holy Name 10235 Ashbrook Dr.  WHEN:  Friday, August 27th 7pm to 10pm  HOW MUCH:  Cost is $5 ($1 goes to Vincent De Paul Food Bank)  WHAT TO WEAR:  Cool clothes that can get wet (girls please no swim suit tops)  WHY:  For FUN of course and because we’d like to tell yo about all the things we do like…weekend  retreats, prolife trop to DC, service, youth Mass, Project Life, to name a few and to invite  you to join us!  Parents will need to sign in new members and leave an emergency contact number just in case.   For more information call Judy Krenn 761-6570 Woman’s Place Woman’s Place is a safe and welcoming drop-in center serving adult women in the entire Metro St. Louis area.  We have a special concern for women who are experiencing the effects of relationship  violence, offering crisis intervention, referral  services and support groups.  There are no fees for services and appointments are not necessary.  We are supported entirely by donations, grants, and our ongoing cell phone collections.  Woman’s Place is a 501 (c)3 organization.  Come visit!  7372 Marietta Ave.  Maplewood, MO. 63143 




